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Gasworks Site 
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Belfast 
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Tel: 0300 200 7830 

 
Email: planning@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk 

 
Your Ref: 2021/C005 - 2021/C007 
2021/WHR01, 2021/WHR02, 2024/WHR01, 
2024/WHR02 
DR001 
Our Refs: LA10/2017/1249/F,   
LA10/2019/1386/F & LA11/2019/1000/F 

  Other Refs: 
  TrC 080/20_1 – DAERA 
 TrC 081/20_1 - DAERA  
 AIL 2024/0008 - DAERA   
 AIL 2024/0009 - DAERA   
 Road Abandonment Application  

   
17 June 2025 

Dear Programme Officer 
 

Re: Curraghinalt Project (Dalradian) - Public Local Inquiry –  
Transboundary Consultation 

 
Further to the Department’s last correspondence of 9 June 2025 regarding the above, 
please find attached a voluntary submission by the Department highlighting issues 
raised in the representations received. 
 
I trust the foregoing is helpful and will enable the Commission to now proceed to 
arrange the further timetabling of the public local inquiry.   
 
The Department of Infrastructure is eager that the hearing sessions can proceed 
without any unnecessary delay in the interests of all parties involved, and in the wider 
public interest.   
 
 

Yours sincerely 
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